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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Girls' Football Training Opportunity 
 

 
 
We are excited to announce an exciting opportunity for all female students in years 7, 
8 and 9 to participate in a football training session led by, the FA Accredited football 
team, Barnet Nightingales FC. As part of our commitment to promoting sports and 
physical activity among our students, we have organised a girls' football training 
session delivered by a local team in order to increase the number of girls involved in 
organised sport outside of Hendon School. This training session will give girls the 
opportunity to be trained by FA registered football coaches and a chance to be invited 
to trial for Barnet Nightingales FC in the 24/25 football season.  
 
Details of the Open Training session: 
 

• Location: Hendon School Field 3.10-4.20pm  

• Cost: This is a free training session   

• What to wear: Girls should wear their Hendon School PE kit and if available 

to them football boots and shin pads.  

• How to Sign up: Girls wishing to take part in this session should use the sign 

up sheet in the PE office.  

 
We look forward to seeing the students enjoy this exciting opportunity,  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me,  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Miss Downing 

 
Miss Downing 
Head of PE 
downingk@hendonschool.co.uk 
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